

June 2, 2020

Dear Fellow League Members,

I sincerely hope that all of you and your families have remained safe during this difficult time.

The park is still closed to events, so we will be not be having the awards meeting in June. Participants in the 2020 Juried Show should have received an email from Barbara Teusink and Kay Fox, Juried Show Chairs, regarding pick-up of paintings. Just a few of you responded that you needed to pick up. As was stated in the email, the remaining art will still be safe and secure. If you need to pick something up, please contact Barbara so she will have a record of this and can tell you the procedure for picking up.

Many of our public galleries are open, even if on a limited basis. Cathy Dubiel, Galleries Chair, contacted all our artists who needed to remove or to hang art. If you have questions, please contact Cathy.

The current officers value your opinions about the League and how it might be improved to meet your expectations. To that end, we invite you to complete a survey which will only take about 5-10 minutes to complete online. Thank you, Barbara, for setting this up for us. The link to the survey is https://forms.gle/4RJk1KKBie9c1dLv6 You can get to the survey by moving your mouse to this link and depressing the Control key on your keyboard. If you have any questions or difficulty accessing the survey, contact me.

I only received one change of mailing address, email address and/or telephone number in response to last month's letter. If you have not had an opportunity to do so, please check your information in the Membership Directory on our website so that we can keep the Directory up to date.

I hope that you continue to practice safe distancing and that you can use some of this time creatively.

Sandra Oliver, President Crooked Creek Art League